
SBM - June 12, 2015 

 Grade level chairs and site-based representatives were selected. 

Freda – SB,  

Medlin – SB, Helms - GC 

Hilliard – SB, McManus - GC 

Dinkins – SB, Robinson - GC 

D. Rushing – SB, Stegall – GC 

Luce – SB, Sherie Rushing – GC 

Sarah Rushing- SB, Philemon – GC 

Noonan – SB, Card – GC 

Parents – Abby Coble, Cara Tarlton & Sam Lewis – SB 

 End of year data. Third grade – 92% passing.  

 Ordering for 5th grade students The Tiger Rising. This is a gift to the students and the first read aloud for the 

year.  Students can use all year long and use it to take notes and reference during the year.  

 Also ordering a book about small group instruction for staff. Wendy will do a book study. 

 Better Learning Through Structured Teaching: A Gradual Release for the responsibility of learning is also a book 

we may use for a book study. A guest speaker will speak on this topic in one of the early August staff 

development sessions. This will strengthen our small group reading groups. 

 Also we’ve been looking at expense for tutors and TAs. Some of this money may be used to hire an extra 

certified teacher to teach students in younger grades to be proactive and help these students early. She would 

use the LLI program.  This would be part of our special projects plan, which is aimed at at-risk students. Later, we 

can use bbq money to hire tutors to help students who are still struggling.  

 Team meetings should include discussion about student progress. Intervention meetings are important and 

student recommendations should be dealt with early. 

 We need to preview the student agenda and correct any mistakes before it is sent to the printers. 

 The last day of school traffic was a problem. We need new signage to clarify the expectations for the two front 

lanes in the front of the school so that traffic can still pass through. We will stagger the times of the awards for 

grade levels so that 2 grade levels on the same hallway are not having awards are at the same time.  

 Dr. VonCannon will use a google doc to gather agenda items for site-based meetings next year.  Site-based 

chairs will enter the items onto the document. 

 


